Thanh Dang

From: Jud Potter <potterjud@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 31, 2019 1:56 PM

To: Thanh Dang

Cc: ianesteines@yahoo.com

Subject: Special Use Permit - 60 Shenandoah Avenue

Dear Ms. Dang,

I am writing this email in support of Ian Steines' application for a Special Use Permit for his property at 60 Shenandoah Ave.

We have been next door neighbors since I purchased 68 Shenandoah Avenue in 2013. I see he and his sons almost weekly when they come to mow the lawn, etc. He has been a good neighbor and a responsible property owner and I have no reservations about his desire to use this property as a short term rental property. I know that he will handle it in a responsible manner and I have no reservations about this change in status.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 540 908-8734.

Sincerely, Judson W. Potter

--

Jud Potter

email: potterjud@gmail.com Mobile Phone# 540 908-8734